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CVW Wood Spinner ñSeptember 2013  

Presidentės Corner 

 Our membership continues to climb. We added our 
84th member Tuesday evening and we were honored to 
have Tom Crabb present as guest of Barbara Dill. Tom, re-
tired now, is a nationally know turner and gave a Saturday 
demonstration for us several years ago. Richard Landreth 
gave very informative demonstrations on adding color to 
our turnings and Roger Chandler amazed us with how 

quickly a finish can be applied and dried in mere minutes - thank you gentlemen.  

 Our mentoring room is progressing. The Waynesboro Lowes donated several 
gallons of paint, much of which will be on the walls by the time you read this mes-
sage. Most of the cleaning, sanding and other pre work has been done. Now, as the 
final color coat is applied the room will look better than it has for decades. The men-
tors are preparing a specific list of turning tools, chucks, live centers etc that will be 
needed in addition to òclass roomó equipment- white boards, erasers, markers, fold-
ing tables. That list will be distributed to all members in hopes that many of you 
will chose to sponsor one or more of those items. We have received $250 in cash do-
nations to date in addition to 4 gallons of paint and various painting supplies from 
our members, a dead bolt and Plexiglas to repair the windows. We are now waiting 
for the Ruritans electrician to install the new electrical feed, sub panel and outlets. 
We do not have a schedule from them yet for that phase of the work. The Ruritans 
are providing that work at no cost to us - an $800 +/- value. We will continue to 
keep you informed as this project evolves. 

 Unfortunately, our quest for individuals to volunteer for 2014 officers isnõt doing 
as well. October, when the slate of nominees is presented, is breathing down our 
collective necks. We still do not have definite commitments for President, V Presi-
dent, Newsletter Editor, Secretary, Video Coordinator and Food Czar. I am looking 
forward to sitting in the audience with the rest of you.  

The Wood Spinner is published monthly 

by the Central Virginia Woodturners.  

www.centralvawoodturners.org  
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Marsden (Mars) Champaign: Editor  

mchampaign@ntelos.net 

 

 We will experience our 10th anniversary as a 
chapter of the AAW in January, celebrated at our 
December holiday/social meeting. I need a few 
volunteers to help plan that event and work with 
Dick Miksad our Food Czar. Lets make that a 
very special night.  

(Continued on page 3) 
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 I am still accepting entrees for the Shenandoah Valley Art Centerõs Sept show. It 
doesnõt have to be a fancy hollow form or elaborate natural edge bowl. Simple bowls, 
toys, lamps- the types of turnings we enjoy seeing during the Show and Tell can be 
used. Contact me at 540-946-4891 or tandjinva@comcast.net to arrange a pick up or if 
you have any questions. Join us on Thursday evening at 5:00pm at the Centerõs re-
ception for that show - light refreshments and finger foods provided.  

An Old Farmerõs Advise 

òThe best sermons are lived, not preachedó 

òYou cannot unsay a cruel wordó 

 

(Continued from page 2) 

In Memoriam  

Dennis (Denny) Martin  

On Wednesday, August 27th 

we lost a beloved member and 

friend, Denny Martin. Our 

condolences go out to his wife 

Carole and his family.  

Denny was a skilled tool mak-

er, our long -time newsletter 

editor, a generous source of 

wood, especially cherry, a val-

uable asset to our club and a 

ray of sunshine at our meet-

ings.  This kind and Christian 

man will be greatly missed. 

May he rest in peace.  
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